
 

 

 
 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

December 2018 - January 2019 

 

 

December 14, 2018 to January 23, 2019 

 

 Trustee Del Grande and I will communicate and consult with trustees about any 

local issues within 24 hours of becoming aware of them.  

 

 Any invitations to events will be directed from our offices directly to the local 

trustee. 

 

 Made contact with Chair of TDSB to coordinate a Meet and Greet with all 

trustees at TDSB and TCDSB. 

 

 Contacted Mayors and several Councillors offices regarding trustee 

representation on the Board of Health and risk to TCDSB nutrition programs. 

Have received no response to date. 

 

December 20 

 

  Attended Executive Compensation Committee meeting 

 

January 8 

 

  Attended Special Board meeting  

 

January 9 

 

  Meeting with MPP’s, their staff with trustees Markus de Domenico, Daniel  

 DiGiorgio, Angela Kennedy and Vice Chair Mike Del Grande and TCDSB 

 staff regarding property acquisition and Education Development Charges. 

 

  Meeting with Gerry Grant regarding Organizational Review of Facilities and 

Operations 

 

 

 

 

 



 

January 10 

 

  Met with Nick Milanetti from Ontario Catholic School Trustee Association 

with Vice Chair, Mike Del Grande. 

 

  Vice Chair Mike Del Grande and I were pleased to welcome Shazia Vlahos, 

Chief of Communications and Government Relations to discuss the role of 

Communications in consulting and assisting local trustees in school 

communities across the City. 

 

January 13 

 

  New Years levee of MP Michael Levitt 

 

January 15 
 

  Attended Governance Committee 

 

  Agenda review of Trustee Services Committee with staff and Vice Chair, Mike 

Del Grande 

 

January 16 
 

  Director of Education Rory McGuckin, Vice Chair Mike Del Grande and I 

attended the Annual Archdiocese of Toronto Episcopal Board meeting hosted 

by Cardinal Collins. 

 

  Trustees Norm Di Pasquale, Teresa Lubinski, Mike Del Grande and I met with 

community organizations, parents and IL instructors regarding International 

Languages. 

 

January 17 

 

 Review Board agenda 

 

January 18 and 19 
 

 Attended Ontario Catholic School Trustees Association Seminar 

 

January 22 

 

 Attended Trustee Services Committee meeting 


